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From The Desk of Mrs. Brooks:
Thank you for coming to your child’s conference.  I truly enjoyed sharing all of the wonderful things your child has been doing in the classroom.  For those of you who were not able to attend our regular conferences, we will hold ESL conferences on Wednesday, October 5th from 3:50-5:50.  Please stop in anytime during those hours so that I can do your child’s conference.  100% conference attendance is the expectation here at Unity.  If you cannot come here, I would love to go to your house to hold the conference.  Please call to let me know which option works best for you (279-6839 ext. 2315).

**The end of the 1st quarter is October 26th.  All quarter tests will be given at that time.  Please make sure your child is at school every day so he/she can learn the content.

Classroom Happenings:
Math:  Your child is writing numbers to hundreds 5 different ways (drawing it out, number form, hundreds, tens and ones, expanded form and word form). 
Reading:  Your child is asking and answering who, what, when, where, and how questions.  He/she is also recounting stories and determining the central message.  Please continue to have your child read for 10 minutes every night.  Then sign his/her reading log sheet.
Writing:  Your child is writing about a small moment in his/her life and making it a big moment by adding details.
Social Studies:  Your child is learning about groups, leaders, rules, communities, and neighborhoods.  
Science:  Your child is constructing models to demonstrate the design process.

















Reminders:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We will be having a Halloween parade and party on October 31st.  If you do not want your child to participate, please send me a note right away. 
· Please do not allow your child to bring special items from home (toys, watches, games).
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